
Dear Parents / Carers,

 

Remote Learning

As we find ourselves back in Remote Learning for the

7th time, I want to express my thanks to those

families who are stuck at home in Lock Down doing

your very best to keep your child/ren engaged with

home learning. We acknowledge that there are lots of

different circumstances that can impact on your time

and availability to do so, such as young babies and

toddlers to care for. We also understand that some of

you are also having to work from home amongst all of

this, so it is a huge challenge. All we ask is that you

give it your best shot and that you look after the

wellbeing of the family as well as the learning aspect.

The Department of Education has recommended

schools provide approximately 45 – 60 minutes of

learning activity for each core subject area per day in

Reading, Writing and Maths ) during periods of

Remote Learning. This might be less in the younger

classes. As you are aware, every class teacher

communicates the learning tasks for each school day

on Class Dojo by 9 am each day. 

It is our expectation that students complete these

learning tasks to the best of their ability and post

their work back to the teacher via Class Dojo –

ideally every day. Our staff will happily provide

feedback to students. Each class also has a

scheduled Webex catch up session on at least 4 days

across the week.
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 The times of these half hour Webex sessions are

communicated daily on Class Dojo. Unfortunately,

they cannot all be scheduled at the same time due

to staff being needed for on-site supervision. 

Mrs Potter, our Wellbeing Officer, is also offering

two Webex sessions per day for any students who

want to join. Theas are daily at 8.30 – 9.00 and

from 3.00 – 3.30. Students can log onto one or

both of these sessions and I encourage

involvement. These sessions will be interactive

and involve an element of fun as well as a chance

to stay well connected with their friends. 

Attendance During Remote Learning

The Department of Education has asked teachers

across the State of Victoria to make a judgement on

student attendance during Remote Learning periods

based on their engagement with the learning tasks

offered.

  

  2nd September Fathers Day Raffle  

                                Drawn

      

17th September Last Day of Term 3

                               pick up 2.30pm

    



 If a teacher has had little or no engagement

(evidence of tasks even being attempted) from a

student for a period of time, and they have

avoided Webex sessions as well, then the student

will be classed as absent (as there is little or no

evidence that home learning is occurring). So

please make every attempt to avoid student

absence by embracing what the school is offering

and posting your learning onto Class Dojo and

joining in via Webex sessions. We understand if

you cannot always join in Webex sessions.

If you are having any difficulties with Technology

or any other concerns, please contact the school

so we can assist you. We do not want to have

students falling behind. We know that you are not

‘Teachers’ and we only ask you to do your best

under these difficult circumstances. In the past

our families have done an awesome job and we

are seeing great things on Dojo this time as well.

So hang in there – we take our hats off to you all.

On days like today, try and get some sunshine,

fresh air and exercise to lighten the load a bit with

a bit of fun. 

Just Brass

Last Thursday after school I had the pleasure of

attending Just Brass Band Practice at the local

Salvation Hall. This occurs every Thursday with

Jeremy Kerr, whom has done a brilliant job with

the students. I was excited to hear them playing

various tunes together – they have come along in

leaps and bounds.
 

Great work, everyone involved. We certainly are

lucky to have this sponsored program at our

school and provide all the students involved with

such an opportunity to learn an instrument at no

cost. Please enjoy the photos attached –

unfortunately they don’t come with the sound!

Book Week Virtual Parade

It always blows me away when I see the effort our

families go to during Book Week. Normally we

manage to have a whole school parade, but this

year we needed to hold our parade via Webex ,

and in different sections of the school. Thank you

to all the families who joined in on Webex, you all

looked amazing. We had so many very creative

dress ups. It was lovely to see many of the

students with the book that matched their

character. Thank you to our Literacy Leader, Ben

Lord for organising the event and prizes. We hope

that next year we will be back together and be

allowed to invite parents / carers to attend on

site.

We have had so many photos posted onto Class

Dojo today – incredible work everyone. It is

impossible to include all of them so here is a small

sample to enjoy. Hopefully it created a little bit of

excitement and fun for everyone. And because it is

Book Week, please keep reading lots at home!

Regards,

Jocelyn Owen

Principal
 



Unfortunately our sausage sizzle will now be postponed until we

are allowed back to Face to Face learning.

Sausage Sizzle

Postpo
ned

FATHER'S DAY
RAFFLE - STILL ON!

W i l l  be be drawn
Thursday  2nd
September

P lease drop  your
raff le t ickets  o f f  
at  the f ront  o f f ice .

G r e a t  P r i z e s  t o  b e  w o n !



Book Week!
Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2



Book Week
Years 3 and 4

Winners!
34G Mackenzie Jackson
34L Xanthe Buckley
34C Willow Barber



Book Week!
Years 5 & 6

Winner!



The children have been really enjoying cooking in small groups. This gives us an opportunity

to discuss everyday and sometimes foods with the children and to promote healthy eating

choices. Pizza’s were on the menu with most children even choosing the capsicum as a

topping for their pizza. 

Book Week was celebrated by looking at and reading a variety of different books. The

children participated in completing book cover puzzles.

 

Kinder Week 7, Term 3
Kinder
News



Book Week!
Kindergarten

Book Week was celebrated by looking at and reading a variety of different books. The children

partcicipated in completing book cover puzzles. We held our first kinder webex to host our Virtual

Book Parade. Thanks to all those who joined us for our parade and who sent in photos. It was a very

hard decision to decide who was the best dressed with so many children in great costumes. The

winner for the best dressed Book week costume in our kinder goes to Bella Swarbrick. Thanks for

your effort Bella, and we really enjoyed listening to you read your story on our webex this morning.

Winner!



Mr Stagg has kindly delivered our generous gifts to the children's ward at the Albury Base

Hospital. 

They were very excited to receive the craft packs and books all of which we raise from our

Term 2 fundraiser ‘Crazy Hair Day’ totalling $308.

A fantastic effort from all our families. 

SLC 
NEWS

Great News from the SLC!

During the last week of this term we are hoping to run a Pyjama day to raise funds for new

sports equipment. Once we become aware of current restriction and movement we will

forward all of the details. 

Thanks you everyone for your ongoing support. 


















